
Subject: Parkway Improvements
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 02/19/2016 02:56 PM
To: TGA Management Leasing
CC: Steve Houchin <steve.houchin@lacity.org>, Joe Cirrito <37426@lapd.lacity.org>, Lara Azzi <lara@tgamanagement.com>, Christina 
West <christina@tgamanagement.com>

Hello Jorge,

I wanted to share with you a parkway improvement project that the owners of 610 Shatto Place completed a while back. 

It appears to be very easy to maintain. Stop by and check it out next time you have a moment. I would like to hear what you think about it.

Please see the attached images.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Executive Director
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-321-6163
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010




